
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JULY 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

THE LAMBS 
The little lambs have enjoyed exploring the 
hungry caterpillar book this topic, so we 
introduced them to tasting a variety of 
different fruits from all around the world. 
Some of these included persimmon, mango, 
guavas, nectarines, and limes. The children 
explored the different textures and took some 
home to try. We then introduced the children 
to our new pet caterpillars at nursery! We will 
be observing them and taking care of them 
until they become butterflies. We will then 
arrange a butterfly release.

THE DUCKLINGS
The ducklings have loved learning all about the 
ocean this topic. We enjoyed celebrating 
international World Ocean Day as part of our 
interest in the ocean. On this day the children all 
came to nursery wearing different shades of blue 
and we arranged a big cleanup project in our role 
play ocean. The children dressed as divers and 
used their imagination, pretending to dive into our 
ocean and removing all the plastic and rubbish. We 
spoke about how we can help the sea animals and 
creatures and how important it is for our rubbish to 
go in the bins. We then made our own medals to 
reward our friends for being amazing helpers!

THE FARMERS 
Lots of the farmers have been on 
holiday this topic and have enjoyed 
telling lots of stories about things 
they have been up to on the beach. 
From this we decided to create our 
own holiday resort inside of the 
farmer’s room. We created our own 
beach, made sandcastles and spoke 
about the different languages and 
cultures from the countries the 
children visited even learning some 
new words.

DATES FOR DIARY
Thursday 7th July- WORLD CHOCOLATE DAY!

We will be doing lots of baking activities and will have a competition as to 
who can create the yummiest chocolate based food for the ladies!

W.C 4TH July – GRADUATION PICTURES WEEK
For those children who will be leaving us to go to big school in September we 

will be doing the graduation pictures on their first session of this week.
Friday 15th July – NATIONAL GIVE SOMETHING AWAY DAY!
Here we will be asking parents to bring something into nursery that we can 

donate to the children’s hospice.
W.C – 18th July - PARTY WEEK

This week will be our last week with the farmers who are going to big school in 
September! We will have a week full of fun and games and LOTS of pictures.  

More details will be given closer to the time. We wish all the children the best of 
luck who will be leaving us. Each and every child will be missed.


